
     
JOINT COMMITTEE ON THE NATIONAL BROADBAND NETWORK 

 

Telephone: (02) 6277 2322 Parliament House 
Facsimile: (02) 6277 8594 PO Box 6021 
E-mail: jcnbn@aph.gov.au CANBERRA   ACT 2600 
Website: www.aph.gov.au/jcnbn 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Issued: 24 April 2012 

Chair: Mr Robert Oakeshott MP 
Deputy Chair: Mr Rob Mitchell MP 

NBN Committee to hold  
hearing in Willunga 

The Joint Committee on the National Broadband Network will hold an inspection 
and public hearing in Willunga, South Australia on 30 April as part of its ongoing 
review of the rollout of the National Broadband Network (NBN). 

Willunga was the final of five first release sites to trial NBN services and has had 
access to the NBN fibre network since October 2011. 
Committee Chair, Mr Oakeshott said “By visiting Willunga, the committee is 
aiming to gain a practical understanding of the NBN’s impact on services 
available to and economic activity generated in regional towns.” 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION: 

Date: Monday, 30 April 2012 
Venue: Waverley Homestead, St Peter’s Terrace, Willunga, SA 
 
1.30 pm City of Onkaparinga 
1.55 pm Willunga Farmers’ Market 
2.20 pm Willunga Business and Tourism Association 
2.45 pm Office and Image 
3.10 pm Tatachilla Lutheran College 
 
 
Audio of the hearing will be available at: http://webcast.aph.gov.au/livebroadcasting/ 
 
For media comment: please contact the Chair’s Office on 0429 787 320. 
 
Further information about the committee’s Six Monthly Review of the Rollout of 
the National Broadband Network is available: by contacting the Committee 
Secretariat on (02) 6277 2322 via email jcnbn@aph.gov.au or by visiting the 
committee’s website at: www.aph.gov.au/jcnbn 
 


